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The purpose of this communication is to provide notice of a temporary delay in the Title IX grievance process in which you are currently involved.  The Title IX regulations at 34 C.F.R. 106.45(b)(1)(v) allow for a temporary delay of the investigation timelines for “good cause”.  The reason for the current temporary delay is as follows:

· Absence of a party, a party’s advisor, or a witness: 						
· Concurrent law enforcement activity: 								
· Language assistance or disability accommodations: 						
· Other reasons: 										

The delay is expected to last until 				.  At that time, the district plans to resume the investigation.  Feel free to contact 		 at 			 if you have any questions.

